llinois Department of Transportation

Division of Highways / Bureau of Materials and Physical Research
126 East Ash Street / Springfield, lllinois / 62704-4766

June 3, 2016

Ms. Renee Thomas

Adhesives Technology

450 East Copans Road
Pompano Beach, Florida 33064

Dear Ms. Thomas

Your product, ASF-1000, does comply with the requirements for Chemical
Adhesive, as stated in Section 1027 of the Standard Specifications for Road
and Bridge Construction (April 1, 2016). Therefore, ASF-1000 is approved for
use on lilinois Department of Transportation projects.

If you have any questions, please call James Trepanier, Aggregate, HMA, and
Metals Unit Chief, at (217) 782-9607.

Sincerely,
Brian A. Pfeifer, P.E.

Engineer of Materials
and Physical Research

By: WW%/%’LM@U

aDonna R. Rowden, P.E.
Engineer of Tests
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